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Vanni, Mark

From: CampaignGuidance <SJElections@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 1:53 PM
To: Taber, Toni; CampaignGuidance
Cc: Peter Sullivan
Subject: RE: Contribution Limits

Mr. Sullivan, 
 
Contributions for the general election may not be collected during the primary election contribution period. 
 
Office of the City Attorney, Campaign Guidance 
City of San José 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 16th Floor Tower 
San Jose, CA 95113 
Office No: (408) 535-1900 
Fax No: (408) 998-3131 
SJElections@sanjoseca.gov 
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/index.aspx?NID=4796 
 

From: Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 1:35 PM 
To: CampaignGuidance <SJElections@sanjoseca.gov> 
Cc: Peter Sullivan <psullivan@seowenscompany.com> 
Subject: FW: Contribution Limits 
 
I’m referring this question to Campaign Guidance in the attorney’s office as this is a question for them to answer.  The 
person who asked the question is CC’d on this email.  
 
Toni 
  

From: Turner, Grace <Grace.Turner@sanjoseca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 1:26 PM 
To: Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Contribution Limits 
  
Good afternoon Toni,  
  
We got a call about campaign contribution limits for mayoral campaigns. They asked if they could collect or 
accept general election contributions during the primary election period or if they have to wait for the general 
election period. He said he reached out 2-3 weeks ago and is still waiting for an answer. I'm not sure if you 
have the answer to that. I have not been able to find anything specific on it.  
  

Grace Turner   

Staff Specialist | Office of the City Clerk   
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408-535-8388 | Grace.Turner@sanjoseca.gov  

City of San José | 200 E. Santa Clara St. San Jose CA 95113  

  

  


